
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 16th May 2025 

 

We’ve really enjoyed the good weather and had lots more 
time outside in the sunshine!  
 

We’ve had some Year 5 children come to visit us this week.  
They read our children stories, helped them with maths 
games on the interactive whiteboard and enjoyed playing 
shops and cafes. 
 

In PE, the children have been practising their balls skills. 

We are excited for Sports day on Wednesday!  Please 
ensure your child’s PE kit is in school on Monday so we 
can practise. 
 

Next week we will complete our artwork for Middlewich’s 
Folk and Boat Festival.  
 

A couple of reminders… 

Please do not put water bottles in book bags, sadly, we’ve 
had some books sustain water damage.  If you could also 
let grandparents that collect or drop off know this, please. 

 

Please put your child’s name in their sunhats, cardigans, 
jumpers, coats etc.  If items are unnamed, it makes it very 
difficult for us to ensure items aren’t put in the wrong bag 
etc. Help us to help you. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and we’ll see you next week! 

Mrs Madden  ☺ 


